Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 13, 2014, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Daytona State College, Building 150 (Business Hall), Room 101 (Auditorium), 1200 West International Speedway Boulevard, Daytona Beach, Florida 32114, Parking Lots A and B
If you cannot attend the meeting, but want further information, feel free to “drive through.” No need to get out of your car. Someone will be waiting outside to provide you with additional information on the project.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 434871-1-52-01
US 92 (International Speedway Boulevard) Pedestrian Improvements Design-Build.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a public information meeting for the US 92 (International Speedway Boulevard) pedestrian improvements project from Williamson Boulevard to Midway Avenue in Volusia County. The purpose of this project is to design and construct pedestrian improvements and related items along US 92 (International Speedway Boulevard) in Daytona Beach.
The purpose of the meeting is to present the design concept of this safety improvement project to the public. Maps, drawings and other pertinent information will be on display for public review. FDOT staff and others associated with the project will be available to discuss the project and answer questions. A flyer will be distributed at the meeting.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Katie Widdison at Katie.Widdison@dot.state.fl.us or by telephone: (386)212-0449.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, disability or family status. Persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Katie Widdison at the phone number above.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Katie Widdison at the phone number or email address above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Bradley Bauknecht, FDOT Project Manager, (386)740-3519 or by email: Bradley.Bauknecht@dot.state.fl.us. You may also contact Katie Widdison, Public Involvement Coordinator, at her contact information listed above. An additional source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a click away. Visit our website: www.cflroads.com.
